	NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS

Notice is hereby given to taxpayers of JASPER COUNTY that when the county adopted its 2016 budgets, property tax levies, and property tax rates on September 15, 2015, it erroneously adopted an incorrect property tax rate for its General Fund. Taxpayers are hereby notified that the county council will meet on Friday, January 8, 2016 at the Jasper County Courthouse, at 6:00 p.m. local time, to adopt the correct rate of $0.8100 per $100 of assessed valuation.


	

	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


